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I am firmly against HB3076. It is directly and shamelessly choking out our first 

amendment rights. Further constraint on lawful gun purchases will not decrease gun 

violence. Furthermore, HB3076 will put countless small businesses into financial 

hardship. Many of them, irreparably.  

HB3076 is nothing more than another angle in the multifaceted attack on second 

amendment rights in Oregon. 


